SOIL & ENVIRON MENTAL SCIENTISTS
F. O. Box 400, 266 Old Coats Road
Lillington, NC 27546
Phone (910) 893-8743 / Fax (910) 893-3594
E-mail: halowen@intrstar.net

7 April 2004

Mr. Bruce Martin
2888 Benson-ﬂn;dy Road
Benson, NC 27504

Reference: Preliminary Soil Investigation

Lot 17, Neill’s Creek Farms

Dear Mr. Martin,

A preliminary soil investigation has been conducted for the above referenced property,
located at the end of Overlook Court, Black River Township, Harnett County, North Carolina.
The purpose of the investigation was to determine the ability of this lot to support a subsurface
Sewage waste disposal system and 100 % repair area for a typical four-bedroom home with
basement. All ratings and determinations were made in accordance with "Laws and Rules for
Sanitary Sewage Collection, Treatment and Disposal, 15A NCAC i8A -1900." It is my
understanding that community water supplies will be utilized for this lot. A foundation drain
appears to be possible. This Teport represents my professional opinion as a Licensed Soil
Scientist but does not gudranice or represent permit approval for this lot by the local Health

Sincerely.

wa [ et

Laura J. Fortner
Licensed Soil Scientist

Soil Science Investigations o Wetland Delineations, Permitting, and ¢ unsulting



- T AU

Lot . Adeiltt
. \ Q\“S C‘w FQ-T'W\

Prelim :
‘ ft.\mﬂu\' So\ Imc.s-\%q‘su\'\o-\

¢ Bruce Martin

q,"’o’Q

e bmen —-4--—1.37"-—*-‘-“":1 R
.
o
"
&5
*

§F v 2
Foo e
o oo o . Aceas)




